MICHELMAN
Michelman PFAS Statement

Michelman is committed to Innovating a Sustainable Future and one part of this is regularly
assessing our products for materials which have a heightened regulatory, environmental,
or safety concern.

As a result of these ongoing efforts, we have completed our goal to eliminate all PFAS-
containing materials from our product line. We adhere to the US EPA definition of PFAS
(per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances) to refer to all members of the class of fluorinated
alkyl chemicals containing at least one fully fluorinated carbon atom.

Michelman does not formulate products with PFAS or PFAS-containing raw materials and,
based on information provided by our raw material suppliers and knowledge of our
manufacturing process, our products are not known or expected to contain PFAS.

All Michelman products shipped after January 1, 2023 are free from any intentionally
added PFAS or PFAS containing substances. Since these substances are not intentionally
added, Michelman does not perform analyses for the presence of these substances.
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